
Robert Sylvain 
30 Mechanic Street 

Portland, Maine 04101 
207.761.3931 

sylvain@maine.rr.com 
May 22,  2015 

Zoning Administrator 
Department of Urban Development 
City of Portland 
389 Congress Street 
Portland, Maine 04101 

Dear Zoning Administrator, 

I understand that our friend and tenant, Kate Pendleton, is 
applying for a permit to allow child-care services in her 
apartment located on the second floor of Mechanic Street in 
Portland. As joint owners of the building, my wife  Susan and I 
(both undersigned) have been asked to convey our consent for 
this change of use. Please consider this letter to represent our 
official and unexpiring approval of her home occupation. Please 
feel free to contact us above if there are any questions. Thank 
you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Sylvain 

Susan Sylvain


